
 

DENVER WATER'S GOOD NEIGHBOR COMMITMENT 
Denver Water is committed to be a good neighbor during construction. Please visit our website for more information on safety, equipment 
placement, construction hours, water interruption, and other project impacts 
 

    Construction in Your Neighborhood  

Denver Water’s contractor, Iron Woman, will be starting a water main replacement project on Happy Canyon Road from 
South Eudora Way to South Hibiscus Way.  
 
When: 

• The contractor is currently scheduled to mobilize on Monday, Aug. 3 to begin installing erosion control and 

prepare for excavation work to begin on Wednesday, Aug.. 5. We anticipate this work will be completed within 

two months. The contractor will make every attempt to complete this project within the stated timeframe; 

however, as with any construction project, completion of the work is heavily dependent on weather and 

construction conflicts.  

• Water service changeovers resulting in water outages will be scheduled individually with each property and a 

separate notice will be provided as the date is set by the contractor. 

 
Where: 

• Happy Canyon Road from South Eudora Way to South Hibiscus Way.  

o Southbound lanes of traffic will be impacted. 

o Detours and flaggers will be used to maintain travel along Happy Canyon Road. 

What to Expect:  

• Before work begins: 

o “No parking” signs will be posted in the work area.  

o Street parking will not be available during the construction, meters will have bags placed over them.  

▪ Vehicles left in the no parking zone may be subject to tow. 

o Sandbags will be placed on curb grates to protect stop mud and debris from going into the storm 

drains.  

• During construction: 

o Contractor crews will have equipment and materials stored at the worksite. 

o Flaggers will be present at all intersections to facilitate the flow of traffic.  

o Working hours are typically Monday-Friday from 7 a.m. – 6 p.m. 

▪ Night work will be required when changing water service lines over to the new water main 

and while crossing intersections. 

▪ Occasionally, weekend work will be required. 

o You will be notified 48-hours in advance of any expected interruptions in water service, 

however unexpected water outages may occur. 

o Access to driveways will be maintained. 

• Afterward: 

o Restoration including asphalt patching, concrete and landscaping will be completed as 

weather and contractor schedules allow.  

Denver Water will provide periodic updates throughout the project via the social media platform Nextdoor. We ask you 
share this information with residents and other occupants in your building. 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION : Please contact Denver Water Customer Care: 303-893-2444, Monday-Friday, 7:30 
a.m.-5:30 p.m. denverwater.org/Pipes  or afterhours at 303-628-6801. 

http://denverwater.org/Pipes

